
13. 

Minutes of the CGLMC Ltd Tournament Committee Meeting held as online meeting on 
15th February 2022 

 

Present: L Gordon (Tournament Convenor), Colin Yule (Chairman), I Frier (Vice-Chairman) K 
Daly, R Wardlaw 

In Attendance:  K McNicoll (PGA Head Professional) S Milne (PGA Teaching Professional) 

 

Meeting began at 1800 hours. 

 

Apologies:  

A McArtney, M Wells (Chief Executive) 

 

2. Declaration of Interest 

There were none. 

 

3. Golf Genius Presentation 

The Head Professional introduced Golf Genius Tournament Management software to the 
committee and gave a brief presentation of the features.  

 

4. 2022 Tournament Preview 

The Head Professional previewed the 2022 season for open tournaments and STH 
tournaments. An update was given on the Open tournament entries.  

The Head Professional asked committee members for support during tournaments if 
possible.  

A trustee enquired if The Gents Links Championship format would be looked at to 
accommodate a more spread-out event – similar to the structure of the event during the 
2020 season. The trustee felt this would be able to accommodate more players. The Head 
Professional mentioned this could be included in the next tournament review but explained 
that the competition had a capacity field in 2021 and allowed the Super Saturday finals day 
to take place which was a success. 

 

  



14. 

5. Any Other Competent Business 

A trustee enquired about the possibility of hosting tournaments in The Performance Centre. 
The Head Professional will take this idea forward with a view to introducing a competitive 
league/tournament in the Performance Centre for Winter 2022/23. 

 

 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 1830 hours. 


